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Kendall Millard of the Indianapolis office gave a presentation on the U.S. DOJ
Antitrust Division's investigation of Japanese auto parts manufacturers at the
TerraLex annual meeting in New Delhi, India, held Nov. 12-15. Pete Morse of
the Indianapolis office, who is on the TerraLex board, was also in attendance.



